Provision of Subsidy to Needy Primary and Secondary Students for Purchasing Mobile Computer Devices to Facilitate the Practice of e-Learning under the Community Care Fund

Regarding the support on e-learning for students from grassroots families, a Government spokesman said today (March 20) that the Community Care Fund (CCF) has implemented the assistance programme on "Provision of Subsidy to Needy Primary and Secondary Students for Purchasing Mobile Computer Devices to Facilitate the Practice of e-Learning" from the 2018/19 school year for three years. Having regard that many students need to use their own mobile computer devices for e-learning at home during the class suspension period, all public sector schools implementing e-learning can submit applications to the Education Bureau for subsidy under the CCF programme for their students meeting the relevant eligibility criteria.

For enquiries, please contact the IT in Education Section of the Education Bureau at 3698 3670 or 3698 3584.